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February 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian

Tag Rugby

The Cluster Tag Rugby event has now been rescheduled for Wednesday 7th March. In preparation for 
this I would like to take the team to Coltishall Primary on Tuesday 27th Feb for a friendly after school.

We would need help to transport the children to and from Coltishall, leaving Salhouse at 3.10pm and 
returning for about 5pm. If you could help with transport could you tick below, please?

The children will just need their own kit as per normal Tuesday after school club, but please also bring a 
coat. You are more than welcome to come along and watch. Coltishall School is on St.Johns Close.

Mr Paul Ward
Sports Coach
Salhouse Primary School
Cheyney Avenue | Salhouse | Norwich | NR13 6RJ | 01603 720402
office@salhouse.norfolk.sch.uk   www.salhouseschool.co.uk

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Permission Slip - Friendly Tag Rugby Match on Tuesday 27th February

Childs Name: …………………………………………………………………….. Contact Tel No: ……………………………………………

I/We give permission for our child to take part in the friendly Tag Rugby match on Tuesday 27th February.

Unfortunately: …………………………………………………………………. (Childs name) will be unable to take part in the 
Friendly Tag Rugby match on Tuesday 27th February.

Parent/Guardian signature: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

I can help with transport I cannot help with transport                   (please tick appropriately)


